
 

                                                                        

MEDIA ADVISORY: 

10th Annual Take Back Our Village and CCSO 

Cops and Kids Back to School Bash 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Friday, August 9, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The 10th Annual Take Back Our Village and CCSO Cops and 

Kids Back to School Bash will be held on Saturday, August 24, 2024, from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m. 

at Exchange Park located at 9850 US 78 in Ladson. The free event will provide an opportunity 

for families to obtain free school supplies, play games, win prizes, visit different vendors, and 

much more! Please note, that children must be present. 

 

School supplies donations are welcomed. There is a donation box located in the front lobby of 

the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Headquarters located at 3691 Leeds Avenue in North 

Charleston. There is also a donation box at the Charleston County Courthouse downtown near 

security, closest to the parking garage entrance on Queen Street. 

 

What: 10th Annual Take Back Our Village and CCSO Cops and Kids Back to School Bash 

 

Who: Charleston County Sheriff’s Office and families of Charleston County with children 

enrolled for the 2024 school year. 

 

When: 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. Saturday, August 24, 2024  

 

Where: Exchange Park 

  9850 US 78  

  Ladson, SC 29456 (Enter Gate 1) 

 

Media Contact: Media can contact the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Public Information 

Officer Alexis Douglas at 843-666-1990 or via email at adouglas@charlestoncounty.org. 


